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Terrebonne Parish Stresses Zero Tolerance for Pump Station Vandalism 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Terrebonne Parish President Michel Claudet would like to remind residents that Terrebonne Parish 
Consolidated Government will have zero tolerance for the vandalism of the parish’s drainage 
pump stations. 
 
Just this past weekend, significant damage was done to the Summerfield Pump Station as result of 
an act of vandalism.  This pump station is operable and is in the process of being repaired.    
 
Anyone witnessing pump stations being vandalized should contact the Houma Police Department 
at (985) 873-6371 or the Terrebonne Parish Sheriff’s Office at (985) 876-2500.  
 
“Our pump stations in Terrebonne Parish provide protection to the homes and property for 
countless residents,” stated Parish President Michel Claudet.  “Anyone caught damaging parish 
pump stations will be prosecuted to the fullest extent,” added President Claudet.    
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